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Dear member 

  

What's happening this week? 

Tuesday 29th December - Seniors from 08:30 to 09:00 
 
Tuesday 29th December - Mid-Week Medal 09:10 to 
09:30 
 
Tuesday 29th December - Woburn Sands GS x 16 from 

10:30 to 11:00 
 
Wednesday 30th December - Mr Detchon GS x 24 from 
10:06 to 10:46 
 
Thursday 31st December - Wedding reception - 
downstairs Bar - 14:30 onwards. 
 
Friday 1st January - Course Overland - Arrive from 09:00 
for 10:00 shotgun. Breakfast available from 09:00. 

 
Saturday 2nd January - Mr Hughes GS x 16 from 11:00 
to 11:30 
 
Sunday 3rd January - Winter League Round 6 - Shotgun 
at 08:30 
  
Please Note: 
 

- Due to a wedding reception, the downstairs Lounge Bar 
will be closed on New Years Eve. Drinks can be purchased 
at the spikes bar hatch and consumed upstairs. 

 

http://www.themillbrook.com/


- Carvery will not be served following Winter League 6, the 
normal menu will be available. We figure that most of you 
will be fed up of roast meat....The carverys re-commence 
on the 17th January. 

What's been happening 

- The Turkey Shoot was hugely successful, thank you to all 
those that took part. This years champion turkey shooters 
were John Owen & Pete McCready. Well played guys... 
 

- The seniors held their Christmas lunch in the clubhouse 
on the 22nd December. Martin Westwood played Santa, 
handing out the presents, I'm not sure how this event 
works? all I know is I didn't get any presents? Thank you to 
the seniors for inviting the staff, much appreciated. 
 
- Mike Baron and friends ( the early birdies swindle ) held 
their Christmas Lunch in the clubhouse last week. We 
appreciate that your group always holds it's Christmas get 

together at the club and thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
- The course has received heaps of praise recently, the 
definition and quality of the playing surfaces has been 
appreciated by all during November and December.....Well 
done the green staff. 
 
This is my last Millbook Matters of 2015, The weekly 
newsletter has proven very popular with both members 

and visitors, I will therefore continue to bring you club 
news on a weekly basis throughout 2016. Please remember 
to send me any funny pictures or tales from the world of 
Millbrook and I'll try to include them.  
 
I wish you all a healthy and happy 2016... 
 
Hopefully I'll see you on New Years Day for the overland??? 
 

Regards 
Rob 
 

 



 

 

 


